
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

  

Three Capes Track project: construction 
and current operation 
presented by Sam Lennox 
 
Stunning landscapes and some of the world’s highest sea cliffs are 
encountered on one of the largest nature tourism projects undertaken in 
Australia, the Three Capes Track, on the Tasman Peninsula.  Commencing 
in 2012, and with most of the physical labour undertaken by hand, the 
48km track was officially opened in late 2015.  Tasmanian Parks and 
Wildlife Ranger, Sam Lennox, will detail aspects of the project delivery, 
covering the planning and approval phase, construction and current 
operations. 
 
Currently a Ranger at the Tasman Field Centre, Sam Lennox worked as 
track construction supervisor on the Three Capes Track Project. 
 
 
ALL WELCOME!  
 

Thursday 26 November, 2020 at 12 noon. 
 

1830 Restaurant & Bar, Visitor Centre 
Port Arthur Historic Site 
 
This event is free and attendance is by booking only. 
 
For bookings please phone 1800 659 101 between 10am and 4pm  
 or email: reservations@portarthur.org.au  
 
Physical distancing requirements will be observed at all times.              

         
 

 


